From: ACKERMAN Susan

To: LEONARD Kristen * GOV
Cc: SARHIR Ruchi * GOV
Subject: voice mail

Date: Tuesday, December 15, 2015 2:50:18 PM

Hello, Kristen. | left a voice message to find out about getting some time to talk to the Governor
about some negotiations that are going on between electric utilities and certain non-governmental
organizations about an increase in the renewable portfolio standard percentage, and a prohibition
on the use of out of state coal. We (at the public utility commission) have some deep concerns
about these negotiations because we think they will not be effective in reducing carbon emissions,
but they will be expensive to consumers. 1'd like to talk to the Governor about these concerns and
other options she might want to consider. | left my direct dial telephone number in the voice
message. Thank you.

Best,
Susan

Susan Ackerman

Chair, Oregon Public Utility Commission
201 High St., Suite 100

Salem, Oregon 97301

(503) 378-6611
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